
TRACY GREGORY 

108 Circle Drive 
York, PA 17402 

December 28, 1998 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

In 1968, at the age of 8, I picked up the first book I had ever read which questioned the findings 

of the Warren Commission investigation on the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. It 

was called Whitewash, and from that moment on, I never again believed that Lee Harvey Oswald 

was the•lone assassin (or presidential assassin, period). Your book made such perfect sense that 

even an eight-year-old could follow your common sense logic. I have been a student of the 

assassination ever since, and 1, like countless other researchers, owe you a deep debt of gratitude. 

You had the courage to openly question the Commission's findings with great candor and 

intelligence. Because of Whitewash, the floodgates opened in terms of questioning the 

Commission's conclusions, and today, the Warren Report is correctly regarded by serious 

researchers as a work of fiction. After many years of inquiry on my own and reading every 

conspiracy book (the vast majority of which pale miserably in comparison to Whitewash) I could 

get my hands on, I have still been unable to determine where the J.D. Tippit 'piece' fits in the 

assassination puzzle. I believe Mark Lane's Rush to Judgment alluded to an Oswald-Tippit-Ruby 

connection, which does seem plausible. It is indeed unfortunate that despite your continuing 

efforts on providing the American public with exhaustive details of perhaps the most extensive 

government cover-up in U.S. history, we may never know conclusively know what really 

happened on that day in Dallas, and who was responsible. Nevertheless, if it had not been for 

your insight and your tenacity, we would have perhaps forever remained behind a carefully-

cultivated cloud of deception. Thank you. 

I understand that both you and your wife have been in ill health, and I wish to extend my best 

wishes to both of you on a speedy recovery. I have never had the pleasure of making your 

acquaintance, but you changed my life forever. God bless you, Mr. and Mrs. Weisberg. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy Gregory 
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